
 

 

 

 

Celebration of PSA Day: Mthatha - 12 July 2024 
 

The PSA will be marking 104 years of service to public-sector employees on 7 July 2024. This milestone 

highlights the PSA's enduring commitment and respected status as a South African labour force. 

  

In Mthatha, PSA Day will be celebrated on 12 July 2024 at St Johns College from 09:00 to 16:00. As part 

of the celebrations, the PSA Provincial Office in Mthatha has organised a wellness program with several 

activities lined up for the day, including football games, an aerobics session, tug-of-war, and netball. 

  

PSA business partners Law for All, Sanlam, Metropolitan, and Old Mutual will attend the event and will be 

present to respond to members’ enquiries. Members are also requested to bring along a newly recruited 

member (together with the completed membership application form) to receive a gift.  

  

The Mthatha Provincial Office is extending the invitation to all the shop stewards and members in the  

Mthatha vicinity.  

 

Members must note that the event is for Mthatha and members who want to join the event from other 

regions will be responsible for their travelling costs. There will be no catering on the day and members 

are encouraged to bring their camping chairs, participate in the sporting events, and have fun. 

 

For further enquiries, please contact Kenneth Qikani on 082 880 2936 or Zingisile Mgxaji on 082 880 

8959. 
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